
From:
To: Site Allocations Plan
Subject: PDE00110_Green belt land
Date: 01 November 2015 13:26:37

Dear Sirs,
I am particularly concerned about sites;

HG2-41 Fields South A65, Horsforth roundabout to the crematorium
HG2-43 Fields at Horsforth College Campus
HG2-12 Fields at Woodlands Drive, Rawdon
HG3-2 HG3, HG3-4 Fields off A65 Rawdon.

The    proposal to include these Green Belt sites in the Local Plan is NOT consistent with the
national policy.

The proposal to use Green Belt before brownfield is not justified.

The proposal to use this Strategic Green Infrastructure goes against the Leeds Core Strategy.

Having lived in Horsforth for 39 years I am fully aware of how important these areas are to our
family and the local communities.  Over the years we have been able to spend quality time with our
family whilst out walking on a weekend, this has had a significant impact on our health and well
being.  We want to protect these sites for our Grandchildren, so that they too, can enjoy quality
time with their families.

The infrastructures are already struggling to cope with the volume of traffic in and around the
area.  Doctors, schools and public services are already under great pressure, and an influx of
further housing would only exacerbate this situation.

Yours faithfully

Christine Julie Trumble
10 Hungerhills Avenue
Horsforth
Leeds
LS18 5JT
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